HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL HOSPITAL ho auswer

WALTER BAUER, M.D. Jackson Professor of Clinical Medicine Chief of Medical Services

AIR MAIL

Massachusetts General Hospital Boston 14, Massachusetts

November 12, 1957

Dr. Luis F. Leloir Instituto de Investigaciones Bioquimicas Fundacion Campomar Julian Alvarez 1719 Buenos Aires, Argentina

Dear Luis:

Needless to say, we, your friends in Boston, and specifically those of us at the M. G. H., were most disappointed to learn that you will not be joining our staff. We do appreciate your reweighing all the pros and cons. We fully understand the difficult position in which we placed you - we only did so because you were our first choice for this particular position. I am sure you have made the correct decision.

I do so hope that all goes well. I wish you every success in each of your undertakings. I trust that it will not be too long before our paths will cross again.

In the meantime, my very kindest personal regards and best wishes.

Most sincerely yours.

Walter Bauer, M. D.

WB/ME